
Your servants in Christ to Scotland

Dear Pastors, Churches and Praying friends,       
 “Eph 5:20 Giving thanks always for all things 
unto God and the Father in the name of our 
Lord Jesus Christ;”

We cannot thank the Lord enough for how 
good He has been to our family. Here we are 
at the end of our deputation, and oh how 
fitting it is to be ending during the week of 
Thanksgiving. We look back over the past 
three years and all we can say is, “Praise the 
Lord!”

Thank you to each and every Pastor, Church, 
and friend that has prayed for us and helped 
us throughout this journey. The Lord has al-
lowed us to make so many friends across the 
country. We have been truly blessed beyond 
measure. 

We have officially received the keys to the 
church building in Forfar and we are excited 
to get there and begin reaching out to the city 
and watch God fill the building.

We are still waiting on our sponsorship 
paperwork to come back, hoping it won’t be 
much longer, so we can get our visas started. 
We are about $4000 shy of what we need for 

our visas and also $2800 for our container 
that will be shipped out the first of January. 
If you would please help us pray for these 
needs that this will come in quickly. 

Praise the Lord, the girl’s passports have 
arrived with no issues and just this week we 
have secured a house in Scotland. 

We are currently at 96% of our support and 
looking for others that have promised
 commitment to show up soon.

We are looking forward to spending the hol-
idays with our family as we know the good-
byes are coming and are praying that every-
one is well, so we can make the most 
of our remaining time here.

Our next letter prayerfully will be written 
from Scotland, and we couldn’t be more 
excited about getting started in the ministry 
there. 

We wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving and a 
very Merry Christmas! 

The Alversons
Howard, Rebecka, Emily, Hannah, & Andreah

November  2021

House in Scotland


